
 

January is Cervical Cancer Awareness Month,

a vital time to spotlight the importance of

prevention and early detection—especially

within African American communities, where

disparities in healthcare can increase risks.

Did you know that cervical cancer is highly

preventable with regular screenings and the

HPV vaccine? Early detection not only saves

lives but also opens the door to more effective

treatment options.

Take control of your health today:

Schedule a Pap test or HPV screening to

detect early changes.

Learn about HPV vaccines that protect

against the most common causes of

cervical cancer.

Find local resources and clinics offering

free or low-cost screenings.

You deserve access to quality care and the

knowledge to make informed decisions about

your health.

Early screenings save lives. Together, we can

close the gap in cervical cancer outcomes.

Share this message with someone you care

about!
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